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4th March 2021 

Eich cyf/Your ref P-05-895 
Ein cyf/Our ref LG/00266/21 

Janet Finch-Saunders MS 
Chair of the Petitions Committee 

 

Dear Janet, 

Thank you for your letter of 09 February regarding Petition P-05-895, Rosa’s Legacy. 

As outlined in my previous letter, we are continuing to work closely with the Animal Welfare 
Network for (AWNW) and other stakeholders, including the BVA, you will appreciate the 
continuing impact of the Covid-19 outbreak has meant priorities have changed  while we deal 
with areas such as work to deliver services that protect public health, safeguard animals from 
statutory diseases and to ensure animal welfare is not jeopardised.  Pressures on veterinary 
services have been immense and they have had to make decisions about where and how to 
focus their attention during these difficult times.    

At present I regret I cannot give a precise timeline for this scoping work to be picked up again 
however I will update you when this is possible. 

Regards, 

Lesley Griffiths AS/MS 
Gweinidog yr Amgylchedd, Ynni a Materion Gwledig 
Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs  
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